
May 29, 2019
Dear Parents/Guardians:
RE:  Grade 8 Graduation
Centennial School Grade 8 Graduation will be held on Monday, June 24th at 7:00 p.m. at Centre in the Square.  This facility has been used for several years as it provides a comfortable environment and allows families to bring an unlimited number of guests. There are no reserved seats for graduation; seating is available on a first come, first served basis. There is also an opportunity for a family member to come forward to take a photo of each graduate as they receive their diploma. We are looking forward to providing a memorable occasion for our grade eight students as they conclude their elementary school experience.
There are two rehearsals for our evening event which will take place during the morning of Monday, June 24th.  Our first rehearsal will be in our school gymnasium and the second rehearsal will take place at Center in the Square.  The cost of the bus for our students to travel to and from Center in the Square is being supported by our fundraising campaign. Please complete the Permission Form on School-Day to allow your graduate to attend the rehearsal from 10:30 a.m. until 12:30 p.m.
Tickets are required for all guests, including brothers and sisters of our graduates, and will cost $10.00 each (there is no cost for our graduates).  The cost of the tickets for guests is being collected to help offset The Centre in the Square rental fee and any other costs associated with the graduation.  Tickets will be on sale during Break A, activity portion 10:45-11:10am,  and in the office before school, effective June 3th - 7th.  Tickets can be purchased with CASH ONLY at the school and at the Centre after 6:00 p.m. on the night of graduation.  No credit cards or cheques will be accepted.
On the back of this letter, please find some helpful suggestions regarding the graduation, including rehearsal information. Please be aware that students are not permitted to be picked up at Centre in the Square following rehearsal – they must return to school before dismissal for afternoon appointments. Thank you for your continued support. Please contact Dr. Devall-Martin, Mr. Tiwari, if you have any questions. 
Sincerely,

Dr. Devall-Martin


Mr. V. Tiwari






Principal



Vice-Principal




Centennial P.S. Graduation Ceremonies
Monday June 24, 2018 GRADUATION ITINERARY 
Rehearsal
9:00 - 12:30 p.m.

Two Graduation Rehearsals will occur – one in our gym, where procedures will be discussed, followed by a full rehearsal at Centre in the Square.
· All graduating students must be in attendance for the entire morning
· Students with hair appointments, etc., in the afternoon, after rehearsal, must have a note of permission from parents to their homeroom teacher by Tuesday, June 11. Students will not be permitted to call home during break on June 24 to make arrangements to leave school for the afternoon.  Students that have pre-arranged permission to go home after rehearsal must sign out with their home room teacher before leaving to avoid safe arrival and attendance staff from trying to locate absent students.  Office staff would like to thank parent/guardians in advance for your supporting the school in this initiative.
Graduation Ceremony
6:30 p.m.

Students are to arrive at Centre in the Square at 6:30 to assemble into their classes.  Enter Centre in the Square though the STUDIO DOORS on Ellen Street at the pre-arranged spot as discussed at rehearsal.
· Parents will provide transportation to Centre in the Square. CASH parking is available at Centre in the Square. 

7:00 p.m.
Graduation Ceremony begins at 7:00 

Graduation Dance
9:00 - 11:00 p.m.
A staff-supervised graduation dance will be held in the gym at Centennial School, directly after the completion of the Graduation Ceremonies.

· Parents will provide transportation back to Centennial for the dance 

· Parents are responsible for transporting students safely home after the completion of the dance that ends at 11:00 p.m. Please be prompt in picking up students. School phones will not be available to students after the dance.
Any activities planned following the dance are not school-sponsored, and are the responsibility of the students and families involved.

Please note:
· Reserved seating is for graduates and for staff only.
· Please notify us by June 7th at the latest, if you are bringing a guest requiring wheelchair accommodation.

· Flash cameras and video cameras may be used at the Centre for this event.

· There will be an opportunity to move up to the front row to photograph your child receiving his/her diploma. We ask that 
only family members, not friends of the graduates, take photos.
· Students should dress cleanly and neatly.  The decisions about appropriate dress should be made by parents and the graduate, with consideration to the honour and dignity of our graduation ceremony.  In the past:

· Girls have chosen to wear skirts and a blouse, or dresses
· Boys have chosen dress pants and shirts, with or without ties, and a number have added jackets  

· Graduates must have both hands available during the ceremony; all handbags, hats, flowers, cameras etc. will be locked up in Centre in the Square reception area or given to parents until after the ceremony

· Limousines are definitely discouraged. We wish to celebrate the experiences we have in common at Centennial, not draw attention to circumstances that make us different.

· Calling out and yelling for individual graduates must not occur as it detracts from the dignity of the graduation ceremony. Please review this request with your guests prior to the event. 
Thank you for your support.

